
The Hicksville Public School 
District now utilizes a notification 
system, called SchoolMessenger, 
to broadcast all school closings, 
delays, and emergencies to  
families who have students  
enrolled in the district. 
SchoolMessenger is also  
used by each school to send 
non-emergency messages, such 
as daily updates, reminders, and 
event announcements.

SchoolMessenger utilizes the 
family information stored on file 
to send automated phone calls, 
SMS text messages, and email 
messages. Most messages from 
SchoolMessenger are sent via 

email and/or text. In emergency 
situations and school closings, 
messages are sent via email, 
text, and phone call.  
 
SchoolMessenger will not  
replace current school  
communication methods.  
The District’s implementation of 
SchoolMessenger is intended to 
extend its commitment to remain 
personally connected with  
parents by offering additional and 
timely communications. 
 
Please visit the Hicksville Public 
School District website at the 
address below for an in-depth 
parent guide.

SCHOOLMESSENGER THE APP

Another great way to stay connected 
is to install the SchoolMessenger  
app onto your mobile device! The  
app is packed full of features and 
allows you to fully customize how  
you would like to receive notifications 
from your student’s school and the 
district right from the app. 

HICKSVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
NOTIFICATIONS

Go to the App Store or to  
Google Play and search for  

SchoolMessenger 

hicksvillepublicschools.org/departments/public_information/notifications-parent_guide


